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Thursday 7th May 2020
Dear Parents, carers and children,




I hope you are all well and happy. We are awaiting to hear the news this weekend about any changes for possible phased returns to schooling in the near future. Please note that I do not know any more information about when and how this will happen. However, I will be sure to keep everyone informed of any plans when any changes arise.
I hope you all managed to see my assembly that is on the school website. If you have not done so yet, please take the time to view this on our school website. There are examples of lots of children’s home school learning on the video. http://www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk/web/head_teacher_letters_and_tasks/475270
I will be adding another assembly to the website ready to view on Friday 15th May. I would really love to be sent some poems, prayers or songs from any children, I may even include these in the assembly. Distance.learning@stockham.oxon.sch.uk is the email address directly to me during our home learning time.

Additional resources on the website

Sharon has put onto the website lots of lovely mindfulness videos and challenges for you to follow. She hopes you enjoy trying some of the techniques. Also, thank you to Philippa Spitts who has added a music section on the website with some ideas of activities to do around your home.
Olaf visit to Stockham School
Thank you to Olaf for visiting our children at school. It looks like other Stockham children came to see you too. It was such a hot day for you to come, I hope you did not melt. Maybe when the coronavirus is over we can see you again, but next time, give you ‘warm hugs!’
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School trips
Nay in the office has been working hard on providing refunds to parents for cancelled school trips in Years 3,4 and 5. Please note, if you paid by cheque or cash, we will be in touch soon regarding refunds as this is slightly more complicated.  I am also sad to say that, as you have probably predicted, the Year 6 trip will not go ahead. Mrs Cargill is actively looking into alternative special events that could safely take place, if Year 6 are to return to school before the end of the year.  Refunds for this trip will be issued, but this has not been actioned yet.
Distance learning

Keep sharing all your home learning with your teachers to the following email addresses:
Foundation class - distance.learningf@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 1 - distance.learning1@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 2- distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 3- distance.learning3@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 4 - distance.learning4@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 5- distance.learning5@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 
Year 6- distance.learning6@stockham.oxon.sch.uk
Teachers will try and reply or talk to your child on the phone during their weekly calls.
Some plans from teachers have been sent out today ahead of the Bank Holiday. Please can I suggest that all families enjoy a nice long weekend together without the any additional pressures and resume ‘home learning’ next week. 
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Resources request

Sylvia at school has asked if anyone has a bag of quick drying cement or mortar that she could have? The children at school are making a rainbow pebble mosaic in the sensory garden. Thank you in advance.
Support
https://www.giveusashout.org/get-help/
https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/contacting-childline/
Stay safe,

Mrs Ruth Burbank
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VE day poppies made by the Monday attending school children.


All of the poppies that the Stockham children made before school closed are waiting to be part of a community project at a later date this year.








